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January 28, 1993

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS 10-D-21
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sirst

Please find enclosed a copy of the report " Initial Loading and
Testing of Low Enriched Uranium Fuel at the University of Missouri-
Rolla Reactor Facility". The report documents the receipt,
inspection, initial core loading, and core characterization of the

.

new LEU fuel.

Sincerely,

'lEnsbd(O
avid W. Freeman

Reactor Manager

DWF/1p

copy to: Dr. Albert E. Bolon, UMR Reactor Director
Dr. Don L. Warner, Dean, School of Mines and Metallurgy
A. Burt Davis, Regional Administrator, Region III, USNRC
Marvin Mendonca, Project Manager, USNRC
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